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Date: 20/08/2015
Our ref: 2015/4599/NEW
Contact: Matthias Gentet
Direct Line: 020 7974 5961
E-mail: Matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk
Dear Clare Spiegel
RE: Your application reference: 2015/4599/NEW – 30 Warner Street, London, EC1R 5EX
Thank you for your application reference as above.

I am the officer dealing with your application.

Following my visit to the site yesterday and the assessment of the non-illuminated projecting sign, I can confirm that the proposal falls under Class 5 of The Town and Country Planning (Control of Advertisements) (England) Regulations 2007 and thus has deemed consent.

As such, advertisement consent is not required.

Please confirm by email to matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk that you are happy for the above application to be withdrawn following which, I will request for the fee of £110 paid on line to be refunded.

It would assist the latter if you could provide the details of the payee – name and address – to which the cheque will be issued. 

Many thanks

Matthias Genet

Planning Technician
Planning Solution Team
Development Control
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